
BID NOTICE 

 
The City of Clare is accepting sealed bids for insulated overhead doors, 

commercial door controls, and curtains for the Clare Fire Department. 

Specifications may be obtained from Fire Chief Jim Chapman.gov, or (989) 

386-2151. Sealed bids should be submitted to: 

 

City of Clare 

Sealed Bid: Fire Department Overhead Doors 

202 West Fifth Street 

Clare, MI  48617 

 

Sealed bids will be accepted until 10:00 am on Monday, April 29, 2024, at 

which time the bids will be opened.  The City of Clare reserves the right to 

accept and/or reject any and/or all bids. Postmarks will not be accepted. 

 

The City of Clare is an equal opportunity provider and employer. 

 

Diane Lyon 

   Clare City Clerk 

 
  

 

  

 

 

 

 
 


